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PRINCIPLE has 

recruited  

5088 
Participants! 

CI: Prof Christopher Butler. Email: principle@phc.ox.ac.uk. Eudra CT: 2020-001209-22. IRAS: 281958. REC Ref: 20/SC/0158 

We are also carrying out research to understand the long term effects of 
COVID-19 on our participants. 

 
Participants have been asked to complete a long-term follow up 

questionnaire via email at 3, 6 and 12 month intervals. 
 

We have had a great response so far and the Trial Team are now following 
up on those participants yet to respond, in order to gather more data on the 

long-term effects of COVID-19. 

 

Why did you get into research? 

I got into research because I like to find out which treatments 

actually do (and don’t) work; it is different from having an 

opinion about a piece of music! 

 

What’s your favourite thing about working at the CTU? 

As my colleagues are truly fabulous, I must mention them as 
my favourite aspect of working here. And cake. 

 

What have you learnt about working on PRINCIPLE? 

I have learnt from working on Principle how to be part of a Big 

Team, and about the public’s enthusiasm to take part in a trial. 

Meet the Team 

Joris de Henau - Trial Administrator 

Please continue to support recruitment in any way 

you can - PRINCIPLE is still open to those who have 

received a COVID-19 vaccine. 

Location of participating GP practices below: 


